From: SANTE C3 HSC

Sent: jeudi 23 septembre 2021 09:30

To: SANTE C3 HSC

Subject: HSC survey on possible use of RATs for issuing recovery certificates

Dear members of the Health Security Committee, Dear colleagues,

Following the recent recommendations from ECDC on the issuance of certificates of recovery based on rapid antigen tests (RATs), discussed on 17 September in a dedicated HSC meeting, we have set up a short survey to obtain further feedback from your side.

We would be grateful if you can complete this survey, consisting of 6 related questions, by **30 September COB**.

You will find he survey here: <u>EUSurvey - Survey (europa.eu)</u>

Best regards, HSC Secretariat